
Dear Parents,  

A shorter week in school this week (donõt forget it is a training day 
tomorrow) but the newsletter is still as busy as ever.  Thanks for 
everyone who came (or is coming) for parentsõ evening appoint-
ments with particular thanks for the time spent on completing the 
school and FGF surveys - we will feedback from these when we 
have collated the results.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

   Mr Ledgard  
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Diary Dates  
Tuesday 13th November  

Year 3 trip to Bishopõs Wood 
 

Friday 16th November  

Children -in-Need  

Non-uniform day (£1 suggested donation) 
and Fun for Kids are holding a raffle (20p 
per ticket) and selling biscuits (20p each)  

 

Tuesday 27th November  

Positive Parenting Seminar - 5pm to 7pm  
 

Friday 30th November  

Non-Uniform Day (for FGF)  
 

Friday 7th December  

FGF Christmas Party  
 

Tuesday 11th December  

2:30pm - Reception Christmas Show  

6pm - Year 1 Christmas Show  
 

Wednesday 12th December  

2:30pm - Year 1 Christmas Show  

6pm - Reception Christmas Show  
 

Thursday 13th December  

Pantomime visiting school  
 

Monday 17th December  

Year R and 6 Height and Weights Check  
 

Wednesday 19th December  

Year 1 (am) & 2  (pm) West Orchard Church  
 

Friday 21st December  

Last day of Autumn term  
 

Tuesday 8th January  

Children return to school for the Spring 
term  

 

Wednesday 16th January  

Year 5 Space Centre Trip  
 

Wednesday 23rd January  

Dogs Trust visit Year 5 - pm 

Diary Note  

Trips  and events may be shown here that 
you have not yet received a letter for.  Do 

not worry if this is the case.  All letters 
will be sent in plenty of time before the 

event and will be available on the website  
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2018/19 Training Days  

Friday 9th November 2018  

Monday 7th January 2019  

Monday 3rd June 2019  

Monday 22nd July 2019  

(Friday 19th July 2019 will be the final 
day of the school year for children)  

Remembrance  

The 100th anniversary of the 
World War 1 armistice has 
given Remembrance an extra 
dimension this year and one 
that has been embraced at 
Grange Farm.  As well as do-
nations to the Royal British 
Legion for poppies and the 
other items on sale, children 
across school have been mak-
ing and displaying all kinds of 
poppies and Remembrance 
has been our assembly theme 
of the week.  

This Sunday 11th November 
at 10:50am there is a Remem-
brance service taking place in 
Memorial Park.  All families 
are more than welcome to go 
and attend.  

Class Dojo Stars  

Well done to Rishab and Taara 
on receiving Class Dojo certifi-
cates in Key Stage 1 assembly 
today.  

òThey shall grow not old, as we 
that are left grow old: age shall 
not weary them, nor the years 
condemn.  At the going down 
of the sun and in the morning, 
we will remember them.ó 

Quote of the Week  
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Achievement Assemblies  

Key Stage 1  

Å Fri 23rd Nov - 3pm  

Å Fri 7th Dec - 3pm  

Å Fri 21st Dec - 3pm  

Å Fri 18th Jan - 3pm  

Key Stage 2  

Å Fri 16th Nov - 3pm  

Å Fri 30th Nov - 3pm  

Å Fri 14th Dec - 3pm  

Å Fri 11th Jan - 3pm  

K
S

1 
T

al
en

ts
 

Key Stage 1 Assembly this morning gave us the chance to celebrate lots of 
busy and talented people in Years 1 and 2.  We said a big well done to Mere-
dith, Eddie, Aakriti, Javell. Adit, Amelia, Rosie, Eliza (all swimming), Isabel 
(swimming, trampolining and Rainbows) and also to Eashan (football).  
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It was lovely to have some rightly proud visitors this week - 
Elijahõs been doing well at football; Maya, Aiden and Esher 
have all done some amazing topic -inspired homework; and 
Aadhya has done some fantastic Maths!  

Best wishes...  

...to Mr Ell who undergoes 
hip replacement surgery 
tomorrow - all our best for 
a swift recovery!  In the 
meantime, we welcome 
Mr Harris who will be 
providing cover in Mr Ellõs 
absence.  

Friday 16th Novem-
ber is Children -in-
Need.  It will be a 
non -uniform day in 
school (suggested 
donation of £1) and 
Fun for Kids will be 
selling biscuits for 
20p.They are also 
running a raffle - 
tickets 20p from the 
office or from Fun 
for Kids.  

Biathlon  

Two busy!  

A busy week in Year 
2 has seen them en-
joying a Beat and 
Bounce workshop 
and Eddie doing 
some fabulous WW1 
themed poetry.  

Well done to Milly, Zoe 
and Jessica who rep-
resented us and the 
whole of West Coven-
try at the area finals 
event today!  Superb!  

Road Aware  

Work is being done on 
Barnack Avenue next 
week...  

Diwali Treat  

Year 1 made Diwali 
sweets this week...  

Parenting Help  

The Mosaic Family Hub are 
running a Triple P parenting 
support workshop here on 
Tues 27th Nov, 5pm to 7pm.  
Children do not come with in-
struction manuals and a 
chance to talk through some 
new strategies can help us all.  
There will be a free creche for 
Grange Farm children.  Flier on 
the website / book at the office.  
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